
PRESS RELEASE      EVENT DATE: May 15, 2009

         Contact: JoAnn Weigand 949/440-6700 ext.123 

ORANGE COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION TO HOLD
ANNUAL CALL-A-LAWYER COMMUNITY SERVICE EVENT AT KOCE-TV   

On Friday evening May 15th, the Orange County Bar Association (OCBA) will  

hold its annual “Call-A-Lawyer” community service event as part of its Law Day U.S.A. 

celebrations. Volunteer lawyers will answer questions and provide law-related  

information by telephone at no charge to the public.  Attorneys with knowledge in the

following areas of law are expected to participate: Bankruptcy, Real Estate, Personal

Injury, Criminal Law, Elder Law, Family Law, Wills, Trusts & Probate and more. 

Attorneys will be answering phones at KOCE-TV on May 15th  from 

6:00 to 9:00 p.m. The event is sponsored this year by the OCBA Lawyer Referral

& Information Service.  

The TOLL FREE number to call on Friday, May 15th - 6 -9 p.m. is 877-787-0808.

This free community service event is an excellent opportunity for members of the  

public to gain  information about legal issues affecting their lives. 

 The mission of the Orange County Bar Association is to enhance the system of  

justice, to support the lawyers who serve it and to assist the community served by it. 
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